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SB 5527 is a fee ratification bill. 

During the 2022 session, the Legislature passed SB 792 which required the 

Department of Human Services to establish application and certification fees, as 

well as initial and renewal license fees for residential training homes and facilities, 

adult foster homes and other facilities certified by DHS to provide developmental 

disability services.  

SB 5527 ratifies new and increased fees pursuant to SB 792, which have been 

approved by the Department of Administrative Services and adopted in agency 

administrative rule. The -1 amendment clarifies these fees apply only to providers 

of developmental disability services.   

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 5527 be amended by the –1 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


